
At its meeting of 31 October 2024, Central Hawke’s Bay District
Council approved and resolved to declare the Proposed Central
Hawke’s Bay District Plan ‘Operative in Part’ subject to
exclusions and pursuant to clauses 17(2) and 20 of Schedule 1
of the Resource Management Act 1991 (RMA). The Council
now gives notice that the Central Hawke’s Bay District Plan
becomes 'Operative in Part ' on 14 November 2024. 

Thursday 7 November 2024

The plan is available on Central Hawke’s Bay District
 Council’s website www.chbdc.govt.nz/district-plan or scan
the QR code. 

The plan can also be viewed at the Central Hawke’s Bay
District Council offices in Waipawa (28-32 Ruataniwha
Street) and at all public libraries in the district. 

Public notice of decision to make Central Hawke’s Bay 
Proposed District Plan ‘Operative in Part’

Together we Thrive! E ora ngātahi ana! 
For more information visit: www.chbdc.govt.nz

Date of council resolution: 31 October 2024 
Date of public notice: 7 November 2024 
'Operative in part' date: 14 November 2024 

Inspection and availability of the Central 
Hawke’s District Plan - Operative in Part (2024) 

Exclusions: The Central Hawke’s Bay District Plan - Operative in
Part (2024) has been annotated to identify those provisions
and mapped areas which are excluded from becoming
operative under clause 20 of the RMA; namely, those provisions
that remain subject to Environment Court appeals.

 

Copies of the plan are available on request
by emailing districtplan@chbdc.govt.nz or
calling 06 857 8060.  


